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May 14, 2012 

 
 
 
To: MACHC Members, Associate Members and Observers.  
 
Subject: Report of the Report of the Extraordinary Meso-American and 
Caribbean Hydrographic Commission, Monday 23rd April 2012, Monaco 

Annex A is the report of the Extraordinary Meso-American and Caribbean 
Hydrographic Commission meeting that took place during the International 
Hydrographic Conference on Monday 23rd April 2012 in Monaco. 
  
If any member state has any comments on this report could they please 
respond by Thursday 31 May 2012 to Kerrie Howard 
(Kerrie.Howard@ukho.gov.uk). 
 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Rear Admiral Nicholas Lambert  
UK National Hydrographer and MACHC Chair 
 
Copy: 
MACHC Member States 
IHB, Captain Alberto COSTA NEVES alberto.neves@ihb.mc
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